
Proposals for the redevelopment of the  
Garston Bus Garage on St Albans Road, Watford

WELCOME

Welcome to our virtual consultation, which is an opportunity to learn more about 
our new proposals for the redevelopment of the Garston Bus Garage on St Albans 
Road, Watford.
As part of our commitment to community engagement, we are consulting on new revised proposals  
for the site.
Please take some time to consider the information on display within the virtual exhibition. We would 
then encourage you to provide us with your feedback via our online feedback form, or the phone 
number and email address provided. This will help us to understand your views as we continue to 
develop our plans ahead of submitting a planning application.

ABOUT FAIRVIEW NEW HOMES 

Fairview has a strong track record in delivering high quality new homes in London and the home counties 
since 1961, making us well placed to unlock the site’s potential through this redevelopment.
We specialise in building developments of quality attainable homes enabling our purchasers to realise their 
aspiration for home ownership.
We always seek to consult with and support the communities where we build our new homes.

feedback@consultation-online.co.uk 0800 298 7040

Site location plan (marked in red)


